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Mr David Mooney

Major Projects Assessment

NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

David.Mooney@planning.nsw.gov.au
Dear Mr Mooney,

Building and Construction Waste Recycling Facility, Moorebank (05_0157)
Comment on the Response to Submissions Report

| refer to your letter dated 2 October 2013 to the Department of Primary Industries in
respect to the above matter.

Comment by the NSW Office of Water

The Office of Water acknowledges the proponent's response to submissions, and
recommends that a condition of approval require consistency with the Guidelines for
Controlled Activities on Waterfront Land (2012).

For further information please contact Janne Grose, Planning and Assessment
Coordinator on (02) 4729 8262 at the Penrith office.

Comment by Crown Lands
Crown Lands raise no further issues with the proponent’s submission.

For further information please contact Rebecca Johnson, Coordinator Client
Services on (02) 4920 5040 at the Newcastie Office.

Yours sincerely

Certn———

Tond Heffernan
Acting Executive Director Business Service

NSW Department of Primary Industries
Level 48 MLC Centre, 19 Martin Place Sydney NSW 2000
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